Members of BSU (Black Student Union), Alpha Phi Alpha, and MASA (Mexican American Student Association) welcome new students and tell them about the organizations’ missions and activities. Also learn about the multicultural programming that will be occurring throughout the year.  Welcome Week activities continue tonight with the big “Amp Up” concert at 8 p.m. in Jackson Park.  Everyone is encouraged to attend the fun, free event!
News
U.S. News Ranking – Today the annual U.S. News “2009 America’s Best College Rankings” was released, and, for the second year, TLU was included in the national “Best Liberal Arts” category.  This change in categories moved TLU from one of the top regional schools to the national category last year. TLU is included in the fourth tier of the national liberal arts category. 

Bulldog Buddies – Students can get great discounts at a variety of Seguin businesses that have joined the TLU Bulldog Buddy program.  All you have to do is show your TLU student ID at one of the participating businesses to cash in!  The list of Bulldog Buddies and discounts is available on the TLU Web site or by clicking here.

http://www.tlu.edu/i/students/bblist.pdf

Applicants sought – TLU invites applications for a tenure-track economics position in the Department of Business Administration and Economics, to begin January 2009 or August 2009. For a complete job description, click here.
http://www.tlu.edu/jobs_at_tlu_job_postings#economics 
Hellos and Good-byes

Welcome to Marlon Cielencki, athletic field supervisor, and Kirk Herbold, grounds superintendent.

Bridget Lawrence will be leaving the position of accounts receivable supervisor on Friday, Aug. 29.
Athletics

The Bulldogs will hit the field in 2008 with new coordinators on offense and defense as Tim Williams and Chris Castillo, respectively, take hold of their new positions.

Williams, who served as TLU’s quarterbacks coach in 2007, still will serve as the QBs coach with the added duties of serving as the offensive coordinator. Castillo arrived at TLU as the defensive line coach for the 2008 spring semester and was promoted to defensive coordinator in late spring. 

Professional Activities

Dr. Philip Ruge-Jones, associate professor of theology, has a new 13-session curriculum in the Augsburg Adult Bible Studies series. He wrote both the participant book and leader guide called The New Testament Community. Among other churches, Emanuel Lutheran in Seguin will be using the curriculum for a Sunday morning study group. These two 100-page guides were part of Ruge-Jones' sabbatical writing last fall. They are for sale at the Augsburg Fortress website.

http://www.augsburgfortress.org/store/searchresults.jsp?clsid=0&searchType=all&searchstring=Adult+Bible+studies&x=0&y=0&classificationID=-1
